This week we held our ‘Flags
of the World' quiz. Children
have had many countries flags
to remember . They also had
to name the continent the
countries were in. Qur chil-
dren were amazing. Myself and
all staff we so impressed by the
knowledge and their determi-

nation to do well.

Well done to everyone that
took part!

" ’4 ney’s Black History timeline.
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This month we have also been
looking at Black History month.
We have been delving into the
past of Hackney and looking at
Black role models in our local
History as well as global Black
History.

Year 2 looked at the work of
Hackney artist Yinka Shonibare,
then made their own textile
designs.

Year 3 and 4 worked on Hack-

We would like to wish you all
a safe and restful half term.

Ms Metin

Parasha: Noach

‘We remain Covid Free!
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Mitzvah Dacr
For Mitzvah day this year we

are once again supporting
Camp Simcha. Camp Simcha is
a Jewish Charity that supports
seriously or terminally ill chil-
dren in hospital. We are asking
for donations of new toys and
games that can then be gifted
to children over the festive
period. There will be a collec-
tion box in the entrance way
for donations to be dropped
off, Please could all donations
be left unwrapped and sealed

by the 20th November.,
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BE A HERO!
Donateanew toy for
achildin hospital
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| We would also like to request
| donations of boxes of tissues

for the school, as we are en-

| tering the cold season.

Thank you in advance for your
generous donations. Tzedakah

1 is a core pillar of Judaism and

we pride ourselves as a school
of always rising to the occa-

sion.




